Week #13 Glad Park PS
E-Bulletin: November 23 - 27

Health and Safety - Everyone, please do your part to ensure we keep everyone safel Through our daily announcements our
grade 8 students are reminding everyone in the school about these important expectations.

1) Dropping off items - We have been directed by Public Health to not have any items dropped off at the school -
projects, homework, water bottles, snow pants, lunches, donations, etc. Thank you for your support with this safety
measure.

2) Proper hand washing and hand sanitizing routines. Our staff have clear classroom routines to ensure students are
following proper hand sanitizing on a regular basis.

3) Wearing a mask. Thank you to everyone for wearing their masks, this includes our parents and caregivers who are
dropping off and picking up their children. For our students in grade 4 - 8, wearing a mask is mandatory. Many of our
students in grades k - 3 are choosing to wear a mask, thank you! If your child rides a school bus, please remind them
that they must wear their mask on while riding the bus.

4) Physical distancing reminders. Throughout the school we have decals on the floors to remind students and staff about
physical distancing.

Student Leadership Teams - We are very proud of our grade 8 students who have engaged in brainstorming and planning for
activities and events at Glad Park. The students are grouped into ECO/Environment, Equity/Social Justice and Well Being. We
look forward to their Leadership and creativity.

Pink Shirt Day - We had great participation in our Pink Shirt Day!! Thank you to everyone for reminding each other about the
importance of Anti-Bullying At Glad Park we “lift each other up”!

How to access your child's report card - Your child’s Term 1 Progress Report will be distributed electronically on November 19
and 20, using their GAPPS accounts. If you need support with accessing your child’s account please contact your child's
teacher.

School Council Fundraising - Our School Council has planned for two fundraisers this school year. It has been great to hear
feedback from parents who have been purchasing masks through Oliver's Labels, we appreciate your support.

1) Oliver's Labels - Did you know you can purchase really cool masks with your child’s name on the inside of the mask??
As well, labels are a great way to ensure your child's belongings come home and are easily identified. Please support
fundraising at Glad Park. Here is the ordering link: http://www.oliverslabels.com/gladpark

2) New Spirit Wear is on its way. Information will be shared on EDSBY and for our EVS students and families we will share
via email. Purchasing of Glad Park Spirit Wear will be through Cash Online. If you have not accessed Cash Online
please see the attached information to register. Go to www.schoolcashonline.com and register or login

Winter Clothing - The weather has been changing daily!!! Please ensure your child wears appropriate cold weather clothing to
school. We cannot accept items to be dropped off. A suggestion, pack a ziplock bag with extra hat, mitts or gloves; this way
your child will always have what they need. As well, students must have indoor and outdoor shoes. With the colder weather
please ensure your child wears boots.

UPCOMING DATES:

November 19th - Report Cards go home electronically

November 20th - Pink Shirt Day

November 23rd - Virtual School Council @ 6:30 pm link will be shared closer to the date
December 18th - Ugly Sweater Day
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